
Learning Launchpad: Autumn 1, 2022-2023 

YEAR 1 Miss Gledhill & Mrs Figura 

Welcome back!  
We are so excited to start our Year 1 learning! As 
always we will continue to share our learning on 
Seesaw and share communications on there.  

Science: What is it like in Winter, Spring, 
Summer and Autumn? 
Geography: What is the weather like 
across the world? 
PSHCE: What is the same and what is 
different about us? 
RE: Which books and stories are special?   
Computing: Programming: All about in-
structions  
PE: Running, Jumping and throwing. 
Music: Pulse and Rhythm  
DT: Moving story books  
 
 
 

PHONICS: This year we will continue to use the scheme called ‘Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Re-
vised’. We will focus this half term on reviewing phase 3 sounds (all the digraphs we learnt in Recep-
tion) and applying these to phase 4. A focus will be on reading fluency and building recognition.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ENGLISH: Our focus books are above and we will use these to inspire writing. We will be predicting, 
story mapping, writing settings and exploring characters. The emphasis will be on the basic skills of 
capital letters, full stops and finger spaces.  
 
Maths: The half term, will be teaching place 
value, addition and subtraction. We aim for 
the children to be fluent in counting for-
wards and backwards, knowing 1 more/1 
less and writing their numbers. As well as 
reading, writing and interpreting mathe-
matical statements involving addition (+), 
subtraction (-) and equals (=) signs. Then 
moving onto solving practical one-step prob-
lems (with resources) using their addition 
and subtraction skills.  

Key Dates 

School Council elections: Monday 19th September  

World Mental-health day (wear yellow): Monday 10th 

October 

Parents evening: Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th Oc-

tober  

Individual photo: Tuesday 18st October  

Halloween Disco: Friday 21st October  

Break up for half term: Friday 21st October  

Training day: Monday 31st October  

Return to school: Tuesday 1st November  

Showcase afternoon: Friday 4th November  

Reminders 
Reading Books: Please can books be returned to 

school with reading records on a Friday.   

PE: PE will be on a Tuesday and Thursday. Please 

send your child to school in the correct PE kit on 

these days (see letter on Seesaw for uniform de-

tails) 


